



Newsletter No.: 003

February 2024

Tēnā koutou katoa, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Student led körero Tuesday 5 March 10am - 7pm

This is your opportunity to meet with your child's Kaitohutohu to discuss how they have settled into school this year and an academic plan for the year and beyond. Also present will be Kaiārahi (Deans), as well as the Tumuaki (Principal) and Tumuaki Tuarua (DPs). Members of the Hauora staff will also be available to talk to.

Ngā mihi

Simon Craggs Tumuaki/Principal